
 
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

Year 1 
 

Tel: 257487                                   27th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to Year 1’s Christmas Concert on Monday 11th December.  To give 
everyone chance to join us and due to increased numbers, we will be holding two performances, 
one at 9.15am and one at 2.30pm. 
 
Due to the limited amount of seating in the hall (130) and health and safety regulations we 
cannot allow pushchairs or young children and babies on adult knees – all children will need a 
ticket. 
 
In the first instance we are offering 2 tickets per family for one performance.  Once every child 
has been allocated tickets there maybe chance for more tickets. 
 
Unfortunately for safeguarding and copyright reasons we cannot allow any photography or 
filming during the performance, many thanks. 
 

Tickets will be sent home on Monday 4th December. 

 
THIS REQUEST FOR TICKETS MUST BE RETURNED T0 SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 1st 

DECEMBER PLEASE.  
 TICKETS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE.  

 
  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Year 1 Christmas Productions  
 
I wish to claim………….. tickets for Monday 11th December at 9.15 a.m. 
         

 OR  ……………..tickets for Monday 11th December at 2.30 p.m. 
 

(2 tickets for each performance per family only) 
 
 
Child's name……………………………………………    Class ……………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………. 
 

Please return by Friday 1st December 

 


